
March 5, 2021 

City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Blvd. 

Blanleil Cranbrook Holdings Ltd. 
2153 Springfield Road 

Kelowna BC Vl Y 7Xl 

Prince George, British Columbia V2L 3V9 

Dear City of Prince George Council, 

Re: Non-medical Cannabis Retail Store location 2591 Vance Road, Prince George, British 
Columbia 

I am a local Prince George business owner and have been for many years. This letter is to 
indicate my support for the application for a cannabis retail store at 2591 Vance Road, Prince 
George, British Columbia. 

I am familiar with the management team for Canna Northwest Enterprise Inc. and believe, from 
their track record, that they will be positive neighbors for businesses in this plaza. I understand 
that their intentions are to hire more local employees as soon as they can open which is a benefit 

to the community and local economy. The proposed location would also be convenient for local 
shoppers. 

Further, the applicant has been financially responsible for this lease location for almost six 
months without being able to open or even know they are going to be able to open one day. I 
hope you will approve this location and give them a chance to succeed here. 

Please accept this letter in support of the proposed location for a cannabis retail store at 2591 

Vance Road, Prince George, British Columbia. 

Yours truly, 

Andre Blanleil, President 
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